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Mr. Woodfin 
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The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) has completed the review and 
evaluation of the above-referenced products. 
 
MDOT has evaluated the above product and will be removing it from the (MDOT 2020 
Spec.922.06.C) Qualified Product List (QPL) for Temporary Pavement Markings, Pavement 
Marking Cover.  
 
This letter serves as verification of the above-referenced product removal by MDOT until the 
revision of the QPL in the Materials Source Guide (MSG). 
 
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at BrookesC@Michigan.gov 
or 517-242-6486. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Chris Brookes  
Michigan DOT Work Zone Engineer  

Construction Field Services 
 
 

Cc: MDOT Materials Control   
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